
June 2, 2014 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:42pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Gina 
Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for May5, 2014 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $146,947.76. 
 
Mr. Hull made a motion to approve the proposed FY 2015 Water Commission Budget. Ms. Ellis seconded. 
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Mr. Lord asked about the possibility of a bulk water station at the old PRV location in Cannon Ridge. Mr. 
Levey said that there was no current plan to move forward with that. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the recent meeting of the Boonsboro Municipal Utilities Commission. He said that a 
representative from a water meter supplier made a presentation. 
 
Don Weigel asked if the Washington County Dept. of Environmental Services was being charged for the 
water meter data provided from Boonsboro for their sewerage billings. He was told no, but that cost is more 
than offset by the services the County provides the Towns that there is no charge for.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:54 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


